M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
August 30, 2016
RE:

Online Auction Services
Historically, the District has had very little success in seeing a net return on the sale of disposed assets through advertised sealed bid auctions. The District currently has tables, chairs, lockers, desks, and vehicles that have been declared as surplus and need to be sold. In an effort to maximize the return of the District’s surplus property, I have identified an organization that specializes in the sale of surplus assets for school districts and government agencies.  

This service would allow the District to gain exposure to local, state and national buyers who are specifically looking to purchase surplus property. The Public Group manages the auction with the seller’s input, markets and advertises the auction to prospective buyers, collects the money from the buyers, and sends a Check with a complete reconciled report immediately after each auction. The District is responsible for sending photos and descriptions of the items for sale, proofing auction listings, providing a preview period, and releasing the items to the buyer. This service can be used on an “as needed” basis.
There is no cost for the service to the District. A 7% premium charge is added to the buyer’s payment that The Public Group charges for their service.

I request that the board approve the use of The Public Group, as a resource for auctioning surplus property for the Boone County Schools. 

